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March 23, 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Students enrolled in Psychology 4130 (Cognition in the Wild) are required to participate in a 5-
day field trip leaving the University of Utah on Wednesday April 11, 2018 at 8:30AM and 
returning on Sunday April 15, 2016 at 4:00 PM.  The field trip and presentation in the field are 
required and contribute 60% of the student’s grade in the class. Please excuse students from your 
class or work to participate in the field trip. If I can answer any questions pertaining to my class, 
please feel free to contact me at (801) 581-5037.  Thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Strayer, Ph.D. 
Professor, Cognition and Neural Science 
	


